
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Families,

It was wonderful to see the crazy hairstyles of the children (and adults) 
today. Some were very creative, fun and brought lots of joy. Thank you 
for your participation and for supplying so many sweet jars for the 
tombola at the Village Fair.

I hope you have all managed to read the SIAMS report that was sent out 
in the week. There are so many positive comments and much to 
celebrate. We are very proud of our school community who work so hard 
to make Coulsdon such a wonderful school. The report is also available 
on our website.

“The school goes ‘above and beyond’ with the support they provide, 
creating a caring community.

The curriculum is broad and enriched. It allows pupils to develop their 
‘body, mind and spirit.’ As a result, pupils enjoy coming to school.

Pupils enjoy learning and speak about their progress and the range of 
enrichment activities with enthusiasm.”

A huge well done and thank you to all the children and adults who work 
together to make Coulsdon school the wonderful school it is.

I wish you all a lovely weekend.

Attendance Champions 
Week 34

1st Place – Year R: 98.64%

2nd Place – Year 3: 97.78%    

3rd Place – Year 2: 97.67%    

4th Place – Year 4: 96.33%     

5th Place – Year 5: 96.30%   

6th Place – Year 1: 92.33% 

7th Place – Year 6: 90.67%       

Reflection
In Thursday’s collective worship the children reflected on how it feels to 
be worried. Rev Sue had a bag full of different worries which were 
weighing her down. She explored different ways to ‘let go’ of these 
worries, including through prayer and trusting in God.

“Cast all your worries on him, because he cares for you.” 

1 Peter 5:7

Behaviour Policy

At Coulsdon Church of England School, our vision is ‘Together, 
Growing in Mind, Body and Spirit’ in the hope that children 
can live life in all its fullness (John 10.10). We are very proud of 
the behaviour of our children at Coulsdon, but also realise that 
sometimes behaviour choices may need addressing to support 
children to be the best that they can be. We have developed 
our behaviour policy to be aligned with our vision, values and 
Biblical underpinning; it is designed to support the way in 
which all members of our school community can live and work 
happily together.

At Coulsdon Church of England Primary School we have high 
expectations of pupil behaviour. The promotion of good 
behaviour is of the highest importance as we believe that good 
behaviour is fundamental to a happy and successful school 
where children flourish.

The behaviour policy can be found on our website.


